
 

 

Announcement for Hostel Registration 

(3rd & 4th Year students of FCMS) 

 

Physical lectures of the Faculty of Commerce and Management Studies 

(FCMS) will be commenced on 12th September 2022. The Third, and 

Fourth Year students who entitled for hostel facilities are requested to 

report the relevant Hostel on 11.09.2022 from 9.00am to 3.00pm.  

The university will announce about the hostel facilities for students who 

have made appeals after considering the available additional hostels. 

 

 

 

Dean,  

Faculty of Commerce and Management Studies. 

09.09.2022 


